
From: hossein hatamnejad   
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 5:31 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City files: D01-20009 and D0-20018 

 
 
 To whom it may cocern, 
 
I am writing to you regarding a proposed plan with the file numbers: 
D01-20009 and D0-20018 
I think our neighbourhood will adversly be affected by this plan since the Hillcrest mall is the only mall in 
city of Richmondhill.In addition this plan will definitely increase the traffic congestion in our 
neighbourhood. 
I would like to be notifed of the adopting,passing or refusal of this proposed plan. 
 
Sincerely yours 
Hossein Hatamnejad 
Residence address: 108 Springhead gardens 
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